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Now it is 

November we 

have to get 

used to the 

darker days 

with the sun 

staying low in 

the sky and 

accept how 

that affects 

the plants and 

this gardener. 

It is well 

known that 

many people 

in northern 

areas are 

affected by 

the much 

reduced 

therapeutic 

boost from 

the sunshine 

and I have 

found that 

sitting in front 

of my SAD light for an hour a day makes a huge difference. Many of the trees starting shutting down in preparation 

to shedding their leaves long before the temperatures drop, they too respond to the reducing light levels then the 

cold brings the final curtain and the mass fall of leaves. 

     
While some of the trees lost their leaves over a month ago these Acers I reaised from seed  are only just starting to 

turn colour now showing that trees, like people, react in different ways to the low level sun and shorter days. 


